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The General Manager
Central Coast Council
PO Box 20
WYONG NSW 2259

ATTENTION: Jenny Mewing
 
 
 

21 November 2018

Dear Ms Mewing
 

 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 20 November 2018 regarding a
Development Application for Planning Proposal - 380 Motorway Link Wallarah.

A response will be forwarded following consideration of the information provided.

Should you wish to discuss this matter please contact Adam Small on 1300 NSW
RFS.

 

Yours sincerely

 

Lisa Kennedy
Administration Officer

For general information on bush fire protection please visit www.rfs.nsw.gov.au

All communications to be addressed to:

Headquarters
15 Carter Street
Lidcombe NSW 2141

Headquarters
Locked Bag 17
Granville NSW 2142

Telephone: 1300 NSW RFS Facsimile: 8741 5433
e-mail: records@rfs.nsw.gov.au

Your Ref: RZ/14/2014
Our Ref: R18/202
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